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Message from Mr Day  

What a wonderful end to the first half term this has been. This 

week, Mr Mills and I had the pleasure of observing teaching 

across all year groups, focusing in on how our new approach to 

the teaching of writing is embedding. It was great to see the high -

quality texts the children are writing and seeing the progress they 

have made since the beginning of the term. As I always say, I am 

very lucky to lead such a caring and dedicated team of staff and 

am grateful for the work they do in providing children with the 

very best schooling experience possible.  

On Wednesday, we held our first family lunch of the year,         

celebrating the festival of Diwali. It was a pleasure to welcome so 

many parents and family members to this and we hope you       

enjoyed your time in school -  check the calendar for more lunch 

dates.  

We closed the week with our half -termly celebration assembly; an 

event which allows us to celebrate the children that have      

modelled consistently superb behaviour, who have                   

demonstrated exceptional effort and those who have shown 

pride in their presentation skills. It is becoming increasingly difficult 

to choose children for these awards as many of our children do 

these things daily.  

Iõd like to say a huge ôthank youõ to the children for an excellent 

half term and to our families for your unwavering support.  

Wishing our children, families and staff a wonderful half term 

break. We look forward to welcoming you back on Monday 31st 

October.          Mr Day  

Dates for  your  Diary  

Mon 31st Oct  

 

4.00-6.00pm  

Children return to school after half 

term  

PTFA Halloween Discoñwe need      

volunteers to support. Please contact 

the school office if you can help .  

Tues 1st Nov  

8.45-10.30am  

 

 

Year 5/6 parent workshop ð Reading. 

Parents of Year 5 & 6 children are    

welcome to attend this workshop, 

which will give tips on how to support 

your child with reading at home.  

Thurs 3rd Nov 

3.30-4.00pm  

PTFA (FoBS) meetingñcome along 

and see how you can support the 

school in fundraising.  

Friday 4th Nov  

8.50-10.00am  

Parent Coffee Morning ñfor all par-

ents. Come along and get to know 

other parents in school  

Tues 8th Nov 

9.00-10.50am  

Year 1 and 6 open morning ð parents 

invited into class  

Shaping Our Childrenõs Futures, Together 

We are ambitious for our success and the success of others.  

We are caring citizens, shaping our communities.  

We are passionate about everything and everyone.  
We are the authors of our own lives.  

Twitter  

@BPS_B23  



Attendance  

Whole School 

(Years 1 to 6)  
94.89% 

Reception  
95.68% 

Year 1  
88.28% 

Year 2  
99.05% 

Year 3  
94.31% 

Year 4  
96.67% 

Year 5  
92.49% 

Year 6  
98.98% 

We are ambitious for our success and the success of others.  

   We are caring citizens, shaping our communities.  

We 

are 
We are the au-

This weekõs Class  

Attendance Superstars 

Are:  

 

Year 2  

This weekõs  

100% Attendance  

Reward Winners are:  

KS1: Dawud (Y1)  

KS2: Zunairah  

Generally, a poor week for  

attendance across school.  

It is important that we aim for at least 96%  

A huge congratulations to all the children (below) who achieved 100% attendance for the first 

half term. Through your brilliant efforts, you have accessed all learning opportunities available to 

you. This is the most children we have had at 100% in the Autumn 1 Term.  
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We are ambitious for our success and the success of others.  

We are caring citizens, shaping our communities.  

We are passionate about everything and everyone.  
We are the authors of our own lives.  

Worried about a childõs safety during the half term? 

If you are concerned about the safety or wellbeing of a child, please contact CASS on 0121 303 1888.  

If a child is in immediate risk of harm, contact the Police on 999.  

 

You can also seek advice from the NSPCC ñ 0808 800 5000 or help@nspcc.org.uk  

 

Safeguarding is everyoneõs responsibility 

  Parent Safeguarding Information  

   Working together to Safeguard Our Children  

  Keeping Your Child Safe Online (National Online Safety)  



We are ambitious for our success and the success of others.  

We are caring citizens, shaping our communities.  

We are passionate about everything and everyone.  
We are the authors of our own lives.  

Our Week in Pictures  

Check out our Twitter account @BPS_B23  

If you donõt have a Twitter account, ask a member of staff to 

help you setting this up.  


